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P. 5WY
Newsletter
Dear Parents and Carers,

The new term at Fishermoss Primary School is well under way and we have been very busy. With Halloween, Guy Fawkes and Parents Evening already past, we still have many more exciting things to look forward to.
Mrs Wyllie and Mrs Young are your child’s class teachers this year. Mrs Wyllie will teach the class on Monday & Tuesday and Mrs Young is in class on Wednesday, Thursday & Friday.
Our Class Topic
This term we continue to use Roald Dahl’s Charlie and the Chocolate Factory for our topic learning. We will be using technology to create our own TV adverts based around chocolate bars designed by the children and finding out more about profit and loss and Fairtrade.
Gym
Please ensure that all children have the appropriate clothing and shoes for gym which we have with Mrs Young on a Wednesday and Friday. On these days it would be helpful if children didn’t wear jewellery to school, especially earrings.
It would also be helpful if the children could bring some outdoor gym clothes (trainers, jumper and tracksuit bottoms) for the work we are doing with orienteering.
Specialists
We are receiving Science this term with Mrs Middleton and Art with Ms Thompson.
Dates to Remember

Thurs 24th November – Library visit

Wed 30th November – class trip (details to follow)
Tues 13th December – Christmas Cinema Trip

Tues 20th December – Christmas Party

Homework

Spelling homework is given out on a Monday and should be prepared and returned every Friday.

Reading homework is given to children once a week, and both the reading book and the Book Detectives activity should be prepared for the assigned day. Reading will be heard on a Monday/Wednesday or on a Tuesday/Friday and will be clearly marked in the homework diary. Remember that a list of all of the Book Detective activities can be found inside the homework diary. Please ensure children bring their reading books everyday as they will require their books for reading activities most days.
Additional homework will be issued on a Friday and will include maths activities and Big Talk activities. These should be completed and homework diaries signed for the following Wednesday.
Please do contact us with any questions or concerns regarding homework.

Class Rules
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Show respect for people and property

Be kind and helpful
Listen to each other

Show good manners

Ask for help

Have fun & work hard

Please remember to sign the attached Golden Rules once you have discussed these with your child.

As always, please don’t hesitate to get in contact with the school with any concerns and we will get in touch as soon as we can.

Yours sincerely,
Alison Wyllie & Alyson Young
